
 

Instead of completing one activity for Children’s Mental Health Week the pupils of Carpenter Class took  
on the Taskmaster Education Challenges over the course of the week. Each day there was a different task 
set by ‘Taskmaster’ Alex Horne and a treasure hunt clue for them to complete. For the tasks, the children 
were split into groups and at the end of each challenge, in true Taskmaster form, points were awarded for 
the teams’ efforts. Each team’s points were totalled up over the course of the week, with the winners 
being announced on Friday afternoon, when the final task and judging was completed. 

The tasks they had to complete and rules they had to follow were as follows: 

• Monday - Make the best rainbow - best rainbow wins.  
• Tuesday - Design a new outdoor game using a 

maximum of 1 piece of equipment and 3 instructions 
for play. The team which has the most fun, wins. 

• Wednesday -Make the best self-portrait using things 
you find outside. You have as long as the adult who is 
showing you this clip decides and that time will begin 
when that adult says, ‘flamingo’.  

• Thursday - Choreograph the best dance. So get funky, 
get down, get back up and get on with it. 

• Friday - Make a hat to add to your Dress to Express outfit. Most inspiring hat wins. 

The children had lots of fun completing the different tasks and finding the clues to the treasure hunt. 
Well done to the winning teams – ‘Masterminds’ and ‘Heroic Hawks’. 

Make the best rainbow: 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make the best outdoor game: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Make the best self-portrait:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 



Choreograph the best dance: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Make a hat:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The final scores for the teams were: 

Team:  Points: Position: 
Masterminds 19 1st (joint)  
Hockey Hawks 14 4th 
Heroic Hawks 19 1st (joint) 
I Don’t Know 18 3rd 
Thoughtmasters 10 5th 

 

Well done to all of the children. They all worked hard on all of the tasks and demonstrated some 
excellent teamwork and cooperation skills. Everyone had a fun time taking part in the activities and it 
was fantastic to see excellent sportsmanship and children from different teams praising and 
encouraging each other. 


